
 
 
 

GIVING BACK TO THE FUTURE! 

 

 
THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING THE 2012 SALLYWOOD AWARDS CEREMONY 

Dear Charlton, Benedict, Sekgana (we missed you!), Mosiuoa, Cikizwa & Audrey  
  
We cannot thank you enough for your extremely healthy representation from the Mict Seta at our 
Film Industry Learner Mentorship MICT Seta 2012 Sallywood Awards - the culmination of an 
intensive 10 month Mict Seta skills program - in which our trainees have realized some quite 
remarkable achievements. 
  
From our trainees and from our F.I.L.M. perspective, one cannot attach a value to your presence, it 
really and truly meant a great deal indeed. 
  
Thank you too for organizing the certification and accreditation issues so speedily and professionally 
and last but not least, thank you for the MictSeta Gift Packs you gave to our trainees. This was 
extremely thoughtful and generous of you and the Sallywood trainees genuinely appreciated them. 
  
We look forward to working closely and productively with you on the next project, placing still more 
people in sustainable employment, career and entrepreneurial development positions in the film, 
electronic & digital media industries.  
  
Thank you again and warmest regards 
 
Seton Bailey & the F.l.L.M. Team 
www.filmsa.co.za; www.youtube.com/filmsaprogram; Facebook: Just-call-us-F.I.L.M.       
  

 

    

  

 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 
  

 

   

 

http://www.filmsa.co.za/
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